
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for participating in our recent parental 

feedback survey. Your insights are invaluable in helping us enhance our school's programs and 

initiatives. 

As a follow-up, we would like to share some key themes that emerged from the feedback: 

• Strengths of our Academic Programs 

• Areas for Improvement in Communication 

• Suggestions for Extracurricular Activities 

We invite you to join us for a meeting on [Insert Date] at [Insert Time] where we will discuss 

the results further and explore how we can collaboratively address your suggestions. 

Thank you once again for your involvement. Together, we can continue to make our school a 

welcoming and enriching environment for our children. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


